Chairman Lipps, Vice Chair Holmes, Ranking Member Russo, and Members of the House Health Committee, thank you for the opportunity to provide proponent testimony on House Bill 248

My name is Diana Wright and I am a business owner and the reason I support House Bill 248 is because I believe we should all have right to privacy about medical information and vaccine choice. We have many employees who have expressed concern that they may be required to have a vaccine. No one should be forced to have a vaccine if they do not want one.

I am also concerned about privacy of medical information. People are constantly asking if people are vaccinated. We wouldn't think of asking someone if they were taking antidepressants, but many people act like they have a right to ask you if you are vaccinated.

As the CFO of a small engineering company, I want to protect my rights and the rights of my employees. I feel this bill does just that.

Sincerely,

Deana Wyst Diana K. Wright